
 

PROPOSED BY THE RULES COMMITTEE 

FOR TUESDAY, APRIL 13, 2021 

THE 22ND LEGISLATIVE DAY 

 
HR ______ SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR BY: HOUSE RULES COMMITTEE 

  

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE 

LEGISLATURE OF ALABAMA, That immediately upon the adoption of this 

resolution, the following business, in the order set forth below, 

shall be the special and paramount order of business for the 22nd 

legislative day taking precedence over the regular order of business 

or any pending or unfinished business. 

  
 
Representative Ledbetter: 

HB565  

State parks, Alabama State Parks Enhancement Authority created and 
authorized to issue bonds for support of state parks, const. amend.
  

   

Representative Ledbetter: 

HB566  

Taxation, sales tax revenue, distribution and expenditure of further 
provided, Sec. 40-23-35 am'd.  

   

Representative Ledbetter: 

HB573  

State parks, implementation of bonding authority of the Alabama 
State Parks Enhancement Authority,  improvement and maintenance of 
state parks, Sec. 40-23-35 am'd.  

   

Representative Garrett: 

HB588  

Income taxation, credit to owner, member, partner, shareholder of 
pass-through entity  

   

Senator Orr/Representative Pringle: 

SB352  

Taxation, due dates for certain taxes, revise excise  and income 
taxes dute dates to coincide with due dates for federal taxes, Dept 

of Revenue to delay due dates for filing certain taxes for taxpayers
  



   

 
 
Senator Elliott/Representative Ingram: 

SB107  

Municipalities, police jurisdictions may not be expended, municipal 

planning jurisdiction limited, audit of expenditure of fees in 
police jurisdiction, Secs. 11-40-10, 11-52-30 am'd.  

   

Representative Ingram: 

HB119  

Employees' Retirement System Board of Control, membership revised, 
diversity language included, terms of service further provided for, 
Sec. 36-27-23 am'd.  

   

Senator Barfoot/Representative Wood, (R): 

SB72  

Supernumerary status, district attorneys, qualifications, removing 
minimum years of service and age requirement, Sec. 12-17-213 am'd.
  

   

Senator Price/Representative Simpson: 

SB39  

Consumer Protection, Alabama State of Emergency Consumer Protection 
Act, enhanced criminal penalties provided under certain conditions, 
Sec. 13A-9-111.1 added; Sec. 13A-9-114, 34-14A-14, 34-31-32, 34-36-
16, 34-37-17 am'd.  

   

Senator Gudger/Representative Shedd: 

SB171  

Sweet potato, official state vegetable, designated  

   

Senator Coleman-Madison/Representative Warren: 

SB179  

Nursing, Board of, by rule, authorized to establish standards for 
student nurse apprenticeships and to issue apprentice permits, Sec. 

34-21-2 am'd.  

   

Senator Coleman-Madison/Representative England: 

SB117  

Expungement, to expand the expungement of criminal records to 

include convictions of certain misdemeanor offenses, traffic 
violations, municipal ordinances, and felony offenses, to increase 
the filing fee for expungements, Secs. 15-27-1, 15-27-2, 15-27-4, 
15-27-5, 15-27-7 to 15-27-10, inclusive, 15-27-19 am'd.  
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Senator Roberts/Representative Shedd: 

SB58  

Utilities, Underground Damage Prevention Fund established, terms of 

members of authority, provided for, Secs. 37-15-10, 37-15-10.1 am'd.
  

   

Senator Jones/Representative Rafferty: 

SB63  

Psychology Professional Wellness Committee, established within 
Psychology Examiners board to provide intervention services to 
impaired licensed professionals, duties, immunity provided, Sec. 34-
26-4 added  

   

Senator Scofield/Representative Whitt: 

SB249  

Call centers, certain terms further defined, to require employers 
relocating call centers to notify Secretary of Commerce Dept. rather 
than the Dept. of Economic and Community Affairs director, Act 2019-
374, 2019 Reg. Sess., am'd; Sec. 41-23-230, 41-23-231, 41-23-235 

am'd.  

   

Representative Kiel: 

HB70  

Voting, payment to entities upon proof of voting in election 

prohibited, Sec. 17-17-34.1 added  

   

Senator Scofield/Representative McMillan: 

SB220  

Highway, roads, and bridges, contracts or subcontracts for  public 

works, provisions requiring a party to indemnify another party for 
damages caused by the other party prohibited  

   

Representative Oliver: 

HB483  

Onsite Wastewater Board, privately owned wastewater systems exempt 
from regulation by the board, Sec. 34-21A-10 am'd.  

   

Senator Chesteen/Representative Crawford: 

SB264  

Hunting, feral swine and coyote hunting at night permitted with an 
appropriate license under certain circumstances, Sec. 9-11-235 am'd.
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